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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  ISBD Review Group response to JSC Response to the two 
Discussion Papers from the ISBD Review Group  
 
 
CILIP thanks the ISBD Review Group for its response.  CILIP agrees that 
further discussion on these issues between JSC and the ISBD Review Group is 
required, and looks forward to the continued improvement of interoperability 
between ISBD and RDA. 


